
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: June 11, 2019 

8.6 - Letter of Support for New Horizons Grant   

          

Request 

FCSS is applying for a New Horizons Grant to implement a program for rural 

communities to provide supports, education and resources for seniors and their 

families to help understand the aging process.  The grant will provide funding to 

bring in professionals to present information to seniors and their families at various 

locations throughout the municipality.  Deadline to apply is June 21, 2019. 

FCSS is requesting a letter of support to accompany their grant application.   

 

 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending to provide FCSS with a letter of support to 

accompany their grant application under the New Horizons Grant Program. 

   

 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant  


